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From January 2025 to May 2025, the ACPA Middle School had a total of two reports 
of bullying, harassment, and intimidation.   

Out of two reported incidents, one involve instances of harassment. One of these 
involved instances of sexual harassment.  

Out of two reported incidents, one involved instances of intimidation or bullying. 

From January 2025 to May 2025, the ACPA High School had a total of six reports of 
bullying, harassment, and intimidation. 
  
Out of six reported incidents, four involve instances of harassment. Two of these 
involve instances of sexual harassment. 
  
Out of six reported incidents, two involve instances of intimidation or bullying. 
  
These reports were made by staff, students, parents, and guardians. Administration 
investigated all reported incidents and responded to these issues in a variety of 
ways, including but not limited to: conferences with administration, students, 
parents and guardians, peer mediation, restorative justice practices, and referrals to 
our Student Support staff, staff Social Worker and School Counselors when 
behavioral interventions, consequences and modifications are recommended to 
prevent future incidents. 


